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Planning Department

Aberdeen City Council

Planning, & Sustainable Development
Business Hub 4

Ground Floor North, Marischal College
Broad Street, Aberdeen

AB10 1AB

Dear Sirs

54 Salisbury Terrace, Aberdeen.

We write with reference to the above and now enclose our Notice of Review comprising the
following.

1. Application form duly completed.

2. Copy of our drawing EX01 rev A

3. Copy of supporting statement.

4. Copy of exchange of emails with planning officer.

As we have explained in the form, we feel that the reason for refusal of this application was
based on "general' comments from roads. This is a specific application for a specific local
company and we do not feel that this has been taken into consideration of this application.

Our client is a family business and is constrained by the size of the premises and has no plan to
expand the business beyond its current size.

We trust you find this in order and look forward to hearing from you in due course.

ark laylor
for Cummingandco (Aberdeen) Ltd
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